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Chloe Dunlop

From: COMAN Malgy <Malgy.COMAN@rms.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 23 January 2018 6:10 PM

To: Chloe Dunlop

Cc: CUMMING Rachel

Subject: Minto Resource Recovery Facility (SSD) 7462 application - RTS

RMS Reference: SYD15/01583/04 
DP&E Reference: SSD 7462 RTS 
 
Hi Chloe, 
 
Reference is made to your email dated 17 January 2018 regarding a Response to Submissions and amended 
proposal for the abovementioned application submitted to Roads and Maritime Services for comment. Roads and 
Maritime Services has reviewed the submitted information and has no further comment. 
 
Regards 
 

Malgy Coman 
Land Use Planner (Monday and Tuesday) 
Network Sydney – North West Precinct 
T 02 8849 2413 
www.rms.nsw.gov.au 
Every journey matters 
 
Roads and Maritime Services 
27 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150 
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